
19. 1999 LOCAL GOVERNMENT NEW ZEALAND CONFERENCE RR 9904

Officer responsible Author
Council Secretary Dennis Morgan

Corporate Plan Output:  Councillors

The Council is requested to appoint its delegates to this year’s Local Government
New Zealand Conference to be held in Auckland from Monday 12 July to Wednesday
14 July 1999.  The following members have represented this Council at the last two
conferences:

1997 Conference (Wellington)
Councillors Close, Freeman, Murray, Moore and O’Rourke

1998 Conference (Dunedin)
Councillors Crighton, O’Rourke, Stewart and Councillors Close and Murray for days 2
and 3 only

Next year’s conference will be held in Christchurch.  Councillor David Close has been
nominated to liaise with Local Government New Zealand in the planning for the 2000
conference.

A copy of the programme for the 1999 conference is tabled.

Recommendation: 1. That the Mayor and Councillor Close together with two further
Councillors attend the 1999 Local Government New Zealand
Conference.

2. That the Council appoint the Mayor and Councillor Close as the
voting delegates.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.


